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Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE. CALIFORNIA 92718 

February 9, 1990 
F. R. NANDY TELEPHONE 

MANAGER OF NUCLEAR LICENSING (714) 587-5400 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
Spent Fuel Pool Reracking (TAC Nos. 68308/9) 
Amendment Application Nos. 78 and 64 (PCN-287) 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 

Reference: January 18, 1990 letter form Harold B. Ray (SCE) to Document 
Control Desk (NRC); Subject: Same as above 

This letter is to inform you that the additional information requested by the 
NRC on rack row deletion analysis associated with the reracking License 
Amendment Request (LAR) for San Onofre Units 2 and 3 will be submitted by 
February 28, 1990. This information was promised in the referenced letter to 
be submitted by February 9, 1990.  

During review of the latest vendor drawings on the single failure proof 
temporary gantry crane (TGC) and other reracking documentation, several items 
were identified which required changes to the reracking licensing report. The 
finalization of the TGC design, which occurred after submittal of Rev. 5 to 
the reracking LAR, resulted in increases to several heavy load weights. These 
increased weights rquired reanalysis of several heavy load drop calculations.  
Also, four new required construction heavy load lifts have been identified 
which are being included in the Reracking LAR.  

The analyses and evaluations required to address the increased heavy load lift 
weights and new heavy load lifts have caused the above mentioned delay in our 
submittal of Revision 6 to the Reracking LAR. Revision 6 is currently in our 
review and approval process.  

If you have any questions or need additional information concerning the 
Reracking License Amendment Requests, please let me know.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
- C. C-Galdwell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3 
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